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August 25, 2022 
 

To the Honorable Members of the 
Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
City Hall, 301-B 
 

File number 220168 refers to the vacation of the alley between West McKinley Avenue and 
North 6th Street in the block bound by West McKinley Avenue, North Vel R Phillips Avenue, West Vliet 
Street, and North 6th Street, in the 6th Aldermanic District. 

 
This resolution vacates the above public right-of-way in accordance with vacation proceedings 

under power granted to the City of Milwaukee by Section 62.73, Wisconsin Statutes, and Section 308-
28, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances. This vacation was requested by Historic Haymarket Milwaukee, Inc. 
to facilitate the construction of a new museum. 

 
The City Plan Commission heard this item at its meeting on Monday, August 22, 2022. A 

representative from Milwaukee Public Museum presented the future plan for the new museum that will 
occupy the site, which necessitates the alley vacation. The City Plan Commission recommended approval 
of the subject file conditioned on the submission of payment for the vacation by the applicant as 
outlined in the DPW Coordinated Report. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

for 
Lafayette L. Crump 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
 

Cc: Ald. Coggs 
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